
             New Hampshire House of Representatives 

     News Release 

 
 

For Immediate Release 

June 10, 2021 

Contact: NHHouse@leg.state.nh.us 

 

House Speaker Applauds Governor’s Decision to End State of Emergency 
 

CONCORD - New Hampshire House Speaker Sherman Packard (R-Londonderry) issued a statement 

following Governor Sununu’s announcement that the State of Emergency would expire on June 11th, 

2021. 

 

“This is the right decision for the people of New Hampshire,” Packard said. “Our state is well positioned 

to move forward without the need for a state of emergency. New Hampshire has managed through this 

crisis better than most states. Governor Sununu’s announcement today is a critical step in transitioning to 

normalcy.” 
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